
OFFICE ORDER 
CIR/NPS/2023-24/55 
Date: 7th August 2023 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
- As per the directions of the Uttar Pradesh Private Schools Association (UPSA), 
the private schools will remain closed on August 8. 
 
- Furthermore,the school will run online classes, students are requested to 
attend the online classes through zoom link shared by the teachers. 
 
All the students are strictly instructed to maintain the discipline and decorum 
of virtual classrooms. 
 
Regards 
Noida Public School 


